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179 Boden Lane, Natick, MA  01760 – (508) 647-6400 x 1803 – friendsofndw@gmail.com

NOMINATION 

SOLICITATION OF BOARD MEMBERS, TERMS OF 2 YEARS
Information contained in this application will be made available to all 
voting persons in attendance at the meeting.  
PLEASE FEEL FREE TO PROVIDE ADDITIONAL INFO AS YOU SEE FIT.
Your Contact Information

	Your Name:   
	Address:  

	Home Phone:   
	E-mail:      

	Work Phone:   
	Cell:           


Family Information

Tell us about your children:

	Name
	Age
	Grade & School

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


Do you have any prior experience serving on a board or organization similar to ours?
	

	

	


How would you describe your personality type? 

	

	

	


Do you feel you have sufficient time to serve this organization? 

	

	


Are you prepared to serve a 2-year term?  Would you be able to serve a longer term if necessary? 

	

	


Requirements
Please check off each section below:
	Do you understand that as a FNDW Board member, you assume fiduciary responsibility for a separately incorporated 501(c)3 non-profit organization?
	( Yes

	Do you understand that you are expected to attend and to be an active participant at monthly meetings?
	( Yes

	Do you understand that the board is expected to do whatever it takes to make the shows happen?  We need to be available to assist with weekly rehearsal coverage, Tech Week and Production weekend.  (Plan on being available the entire weekend of the shows.)
	( Yes

	Do you understand that you are expected to assist with Registration, the Workshop and Audition for both the Fall and Spring programs?
	( Yes

	Do you understand that the work undertaken by the board will most likely require a commitment of your time outside of the monthly meetings, rehearsals, etc. indicated by the calendar?
	( Yes

	Do you understand the business of this board is to be held confidential?
	( Yes


Pre-Registration

It is very important that you understand that the Natick Recreation and Parks Department has, in the past, allowed the (eligible) children of board members to pre-register for the NDW program.  They have extended this courtesy in recognition of our broad efforts in supporting the NDW program.  Please understand that this privilege can be revoked at their discretion.  It is important for you to understand that your involvement on the board will not result in better roles for your child or favoritism in anyway.
The Friends of Natick Drama Workshop collaborate to bring life to the efforts of the participants and professional staff involved with the NDW program.  NDW continues to be unique in that it provides families with an opportunity for involvement.  Our greatest challenge is to encourage this involvement and provide a nurturing environment for the families of our participants.  While we operate under constant and tight deadlines and must ‘get the job done’, we do not want to lose focus on the basic mission of our organization… to support the Town of Natick’s Recreation Department offering of the Natick Drama Workshop program.  
	Your Signature:  
	Date:  


Please return this application to David Margill (dmargil.ndw@gmail.com) by May 31, 2019 for consideration.
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